REPORT
1999 January 11

CITY OF BURNABY

IRAFFIC AND TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE
(TRAFFIC SAFETY DIVISION)

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

A.  OXNARD. CALIFORNIA INTERSECTION SAFETY CAMERA PROJECT

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Council receive the attached correspondence for information purposes.

REPORT

The Traffic and Transportation Committee (Traffic Safety Division), at its meeting held on 1998
December 08, adopted the attached correspondence from The Insurance Institute of Highway
Safety with respect to the Oxnard, California Intersection Safety Camera Project.

The Committee has requested that the report be forwarded to Council for information.

MEMBERS: Respectfully submitted,
Mr. D. Berardine Councillor J. Young
Mr. K. Friederici Chair

Mr. E. Fourchalk

Mr. P. Herring

Ms. L. Kapp Councillor D. Evans
Mr. A. MacDonald Member

Mrs. D. Mumford

Mr. J. Parminter

Mrs. R. Oostlander
Mr. D. Richardson Councillor N. Volkow

Member

CITY MANAGER

DIRECTOR ENGINEERING
OFFICER-IN-CHARGE,R.C.M.DP.
CITY SOLICITOR
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ROyal Geﬂdarme!’ie Security Classification / Designation
Canadtaﬂ rgyale Classitication / Désignation securitaire

Mounted  du
Police Canada
Your fite Votre réference
1998.10.06
Qur file Notre référence
BBY 195-17
The City of Burnaby
4949 Canada Way
Bumaby, B.C. —_
V5G IM2

Attention: Ms. Gloria McCaskie
Administrative Officer

Dear Ms. McCaskie
RE: Traffic and Transportation Committee

Please find attached hereto the report of The Insurance Institute For Highway Safety with respect
to the Oxnard, California Intersection Safety Camera Project. This report may be of general
interest and, may be significant to the extent that Oxnard, California is a City of similar size to the
City of Burnaby. The report is forwarded for the information of the Traffic and Transportation
Committee and, furtherance, at the pleasure of the Committee, to City Council.

Yours truly,

# 7 R G.Dicks, Superinténdent

OIC Burnaby Detachment
6355 Deer Lake Avenue i
The report referred to in the above
Burnaby, B.C. V5G 212 correspondence has been distributed to Council
and staff under separate cover.
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